                        Borganelli Buzz         Newsletter Week of May 1-5, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have had a wonderful week in kindergarten at HLA!!  We learned about adjectives and how adjectives help us describe how something feels, looks, sounds, tastes and acts. We expressed our opinions as we wrote about “Our Favorite Dessert”.   In science we just started our unit on “How Things Move”. Our word of the work has been “challenge” and of course on Friday we celebrated “Cinco de Mayo”!  We made salsa, sang songs, and enjoyed making maracas and yummy looking paper tacos!  Kindergartners did a great job recording their minutes on the SCREEN FREE LOGS! Please continue to record all data this weekend and return log back to school on Monday.
Next Week:   I appreciate all moms who understood my decision to cancel the “Mother’s Day Tea”.  I am so sorry it did not work out.  Next week’s spelling words are from the “ock” family.  
             sock            clock              dock                rock             lock
Please continue daily practice of the 30 most used sight words in kindergarten.  
~~    at  it  in  on  up  is  and  but  had  him  his  with  that  a  I  he  she  the    her  for    all  to  of  you  was  said  they  look  some  there~~
Library News:  The last day for library book check out is on Thursday May 18 and the last day to return any library books is on Wednesday May 24, 2017.  Please help your child load his/her back pack on or before May 24.  
Have a great weekend,
Mrs. B
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